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Dear Madam/Sir, ii ·i 
'I I 

UCT M.Phil study group- visit to Windhoek 14th to tstt of February 

We are a group of five final year M.Phil studenls in enviJnm$tal management at the 
University of Cape Town. For our final year project, lwe have c~osen: o work in Namibia on a 
study commissioned by the Department of the Environment ruilci To · sm (DET). A contract 
has been drawn up to undertake an Environmental! Situation Anal~is in the Orange River 
Catchment area, which has been approved by the Departltibnt f the Environment and 
Tourism (DET). This situation analysis will provi~b the nece~sary rata and information to 
fonn a framework for a possible future Strategic Environmental Assessment (SEA) for the 

Orange and Fish River catclunent area. I lj :! 

The main objective of our study is to investigate iss~es surroun#ing ~e current and future use 
and management of land and water in the two catdhments. W;~ wi~l look at the causes and 
effects of land degradation, the potential for sustainable resourc8 expibitation and will provide 
a possible framework for a future Strategic Enviro31 ental Asse§smerlt (SEA), 
Even though our study is to be guided by principles of social e~uity'f'd sustainable resource 
utilisation~ we stress that we have been commissio ed and etfpowered only to undertake a 
Situation Analysis. This means that our role should be seen k prJliminary to any official 
action~ policies or programmes which may be undertaken by o;~T of any other relevant state 
department a.t any later stage. J :j 'i 

11 i 

Our study has been phased into two visits to Nami 1i~. The firJt wil:take place in the period 
between the 13th and 25th of February. The primary rum of the !frrst · isit is to gather as much 
infonnation in Windhoek as possible, and then t9 spend a f.ew ys driving through the 
Orange and Fish River catchment areas to familiarise ourselve~ kith ~~e region. 
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We plan to spend 1he week from 1he 14"' to 1he ts"' iofFebruJ in tirulhoek, and would be •! 
very pleased to meet with anybody in your departrhent who &.ay b)e at some assistance in 
helping to focus our research, Specifically, we wo~ld appredrte t~ meet anybody in your · i 
department who has nay interest or experience in desertificatioh, res;ource management. land ·i 
degradation or social sustainability issues in our abo~e defined stu

1

1

: dy ~egion, ' 
t 11 :1 :1 

In line with the nature of this visit, the meetings we are hoping for w9fd be on a rather i j 
informal basis, and mainly in order to establish contahs and to i~trod4ce the study purpose · ·! 
and ourselves. ! 11 !I 

At this stage, we woll)d appreciate If yon could! contact ~ex~dto Speiser under the 
following phone, fax or e-mail number$ to ~ inform 1 s lfhether you (or any 
representatives of your office, etc.) would be able ~o meet u at a~y time during our stay : i 
in Windhoek. ~ . J 

~ . A 

Alexandra Speiser 
Tel.: +27 21 650 2874 

I I 

Fax +27 (021) 650 3791 L 

e-mail: speiser@yebo.co.za ~ J 
During our stay in Wmdhoek we will conlinn our J arrange ents ·r· y telephone. I . 

I , 

;;sincerely, i • 

·Alexan~ 
(Project co-ordinator, logistic) 

I• 

' If 

I 
I 

.:1 
'I 
:I 
·I 

;j 
: I 
'il 
'1 

·,'i 
I 

:.1 

:·i 
'I 
:I 

, I 
ol 
I 

I 
I 
I 

;,j 
•I 
•I 
I 

!· 
" 


